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The PUC is a reminder letter dt.30/03/2016 received
from Section Officer (Coord.), Ministry of Home Affairs/Grih
Mantralaya, New Delhi, on the subject Filling up backlog
vacancies reserved for SCs/STs and OBCs.
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The PUC is a reminder letter dt.05/07/2016 Under
Secretary to the Govt. of India, Ministry of Home Affairs/Grih
Mantralaya, New Delhi, on the subject Monitoring of progress
of the filling up backlog vacancies reserved for Scheduled
Castes, Scheduled Tribes and Others Backward Classes.

Accordingly, fair letters alongwith reports are prepared
and placed opposite for approval pl.

SI, OBC
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